

January 17, 2023

District of Mackenzie PO Bag 340 Mackenzie, BC VOJ 2CO

Attention:

Joan Atkinson

Mayor

Subject:

Tourism Guide and Map Brochures

Marketing Initiatives Program

Northern Development Project Number 8266 70

Northern Development Initiative Trust was created by the Province to be a catalyst for central and northern B.C. to grow a strong diversified economy by stimulating sustainable economic growth through strategic and leveraged investments.

301 - 1268 Fifth Avenue Prince George, BC V2L 3L2 Tel: 250-561-2525 Fax: 250-561-2563

info@northerndevelopment.bc.ca

www.northerndevelopment.bc.ca

I am pleased to advise you that the Marketing Initiatives application from the District of Mackenzie for the 'Tourism Guide and Map Brochures' project was approved for a grant up to \$10,717 from the Prince George Regional Development Account on January 16, 2023.

This approval is open for a period of twelve months from the date of approval, during which we expect a funding agreement signed with Northern Development and the project commenced. Our staff will be in touch with you regarding the funding agreement. It is important to note that the agreement must be signed prior to starting the project and expenses incurred prior to signing the agreement will not be reimbursed. Grant funds must be used in accordance with the budget in the signed agreement. No changes in the budget or scope of the project may be made without prior written approval from Northern Development.

We wish you every success and look forward to seeing the positive impact your project has on the local economy.

Sincerely

Joel McKay

Chief Executive Officer

c: Diane Smith, Chief Administrative Officer, District of Mackenzie Rachelle Dumoulin, Economic Development Clerk, District of Mackenzie

